
William P. Kenoi
Mayor

West Bawai'j Office
74-5044 Ane Keohokalole Hwy
Kailua-Kona, Hawai'j 96740
Phone (808) 323-4770
Fax: (80S) 327-3563

January 16,2014

Mr. Steve Shropshire
P.O. Box 1146
Hilo, HI 96721

Dear Mr. Shropshire:

County ofHawai'i
PLANNING DEPARTMENT

Duane Kanuha
Director

Bobby Command
Deputy DirecliJr

East Hawai'i Office
101 Pauahi Street, Suite 3

Hilo, Hawai'i 96720
Phone (808) 961-8288

Fax: (808) 961-8742

Change of Zone Application (REZ 13-000170)
Request: MG-5a to MG-20 and RS-15
Special Management Area Use Permit Application (SMA 13-000055)
Request: To Allow a IS-Lot Subdivision Within the SMA
Applicant: Shropshire Group, LLC
Request: Continuance of Hearing
Tax Map Key: 2-9-002:079 & 081

Thank you for your email dated January 14, 2014, requesting a continuance of the above­
referenced applications until outstanding issues have been resolved. Please inform us when these
issues have been resolved, and we will place the applications on the agenda for the Windward
Planning Commission.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Jeff Darrow ofthis department at
(808) 961-8158.

Sincerely,

~
o;?,UANEKANUHA

Planning Director

JWD:syhf
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March 13, 2014

County of Hawaii Planning Department
Duane Kanuha, Planning Director
Jeff Darrow- Planner
Aupuni Center, 101 Pauahi Street, Suite 3
Hilo, HI 96720

Att: Jeff Darrow

201!j

Re: Withdraw SMA - (13-000055) and REZ- (13-000170)

Dear Jeff,

After further review, we have decided to withdraw the SMA
(13-000055) and REZ- (13-000170) applications for our
Hakalau development at this time.

It is our intention to resubmit these applications revising the
industrial portion of our proposed plan from MG 5A to MCX
zoning. This will also provide us with sufficient time to do
address any outstanding concerns that have been raised by
SHPD and DOH.

Please contact me with a good time to pick up the
applications from your office.

Sincerely,

Steve Shropshire
Managing Member- Shropshire Group LLC.
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